
 

 

 

 

July 2019 

Dear business partners 

 

Notice of company name change 

 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for your continued prosperity. We 

would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage. 

 

By the way, from June 28, 2019, we changed the company name of Asia Energy Bank 

Co., Ltd. to "Asia Bank Holdings Co., Ltd.". 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the change of company name, and we 

appreciate your continued support and patronage. 

 

There will be no change in address, phone number, etc. due to the change in the 

company name. 

 

We would like to express our greetings by merely holding the book. 

 

                                                               Sincerely Yours 

 

  Asia Bank Holdings Co., Ltd. 

Representative Director Hiroshi Inoue 

 

 

 


